
Dear President and officers of the ILAE Chapter, Colleagues and friends 

It is an honour to me to be among the nominations for member of the ILAE-Asia/Oceania 

Committee for the 2021-2025 term. As a neurologist in Indonesia, I have involved in epilepsy 

since 1997, working together with so many people that come from so many back ground all 

over Indonesia. Currently I am the head of PERPEI, an IBE full member and actively support 

people with epilepsy all over Indonesia with its diversity and complexity. Learning from this, 

I promise I will serve and contribute positively to the work of ILAE, all the programs, 

working together amongst all member of the committee sincerely.  

Warm regards, 

Anna Marita Gelgel 

Bali, Indonesia 


